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Steve Raasch 
2 Treworgan Cottage 
Llangrove 
Ross on Wye 
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Our ref: PAN-001220 
Your ref: 
  
 
Date:  31st January 2017 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Raasch, 
 
We need more information about your application 
 
Application reference: PAN-001220 
Operator: Sun Valley Foods Ltd. 
Facility: Gaufron Farm, Howey, Llandrindod Wells, Powys, LD1 5RG 
 
Thank you for your application received on 17th January 2017. 
 
Unfortunately I need to ask you for some more details before I can decide whether it’s duly 
made or not, as follows: 
 

 In relation to form Part A, the address given as Sun Valley Foods Ltd.’s registered 
office address is different to records with Companies House.  Please amend and re-
submit this form;  
 

 In relation to form Part B2, please complete Question 3c and re-submit the form; 
 

 In relation to form Part F1, the declaration has not been signed.  Please arrange for 
the declaration to be signed and re-submit the form;  
 

 There is inconsistency between the submitted documents with regard to references 
to the method of disposal for fallen stock.  Please ensure all references reflect the 
proposed method for disposal of fallen stock and re-submit any amended 
documents; 
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 There are a number of designated habitats within the relevant screening distances of 
the proposed installation (including European sites, SSSIs and numerous ancient 
woodlands); please therefore provide an assessment of the impact of ammonia 
emissions from the proposed installation using computerised modelling 
software.  
 

Please reply within 10 working days from the date of this letter.  If we don’t hear from you we 
must return your application and fee paid.  The additional information should be emailed to 
me at victoria.seller@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk, or, alternatively, please post it to the 
address given above. 
 
If you have any questions please phone me on 03000 654588 or email 
victoria.seller@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Victoria Seller 
Senior Permitting Officer (Regulated Industry) 
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